Ohio Department of Transportation
Prebid Questions

Project No. 040342 Sale Date - 5/19/2004

Question Submitted:  5/13/2004 Question Number: 1
Item 632 Vehicular Signal Head with LED Lamp Units, By Type, As Per Plan:

-The general notes for this item, plan set page 6/24, gives specifications for both polycarbonate and aluminum signal heads.
However, it does not specify which material the signal heads are to be constructed of. Please provide clarification on this at your
earliest conevenience.

Question Submitted:  5/13/2004 Question Number: 2
Item 632 Pedestrian Signal Head with LED Lamp Units, Type D2, As Per Plan:

-The general notes for this item, plan set page 6/24 note #6, states "Furnish 1-section 12" signal housing..." 12" housings are
used with A2 style pedestrian signals not D2 sytle. The representation of the pedestrian signals in the plan set shows a D2 style
signal. Is it the intent on this project to use single 12" housing with a hand/man overlay L.E.D. indication, or are D2 style
pedestrian signals to be used with a side by side hand/man L.E.D. indication? If you could respond to this at your ealiest
convenience it would be greatly appreciated.

All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents. If a question warrants a clarification,
the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders. If the Department believes that the bidding
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.
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